
Liesha Northover 

From: Dr. Sohail naqvi [snaqvi@hec.gov.pk]

Sent: Tuesday, 24 June 2008 12:27 PM

To: Liesha Northover

Subject: RE: Fatima Jinnah Women University
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Liesha, FJWU is the first and the largest women’s university in Pakistan. It is a 
general university teaching both science and humanities subjects. The campus 
is located in the old Presidency and the Vice Chancellor’s office surely must be 
one of the most beautiful in the world since it is the former President’s office!  
  
This is indeed a university in very good standing. Its graduates are doing well in 
the market and the HEC has given it significant funds to develop over the past 
five years. Now they have acquired a new 200 acre piece of land outside the 
city of Rawalpindi where they have the city campus, and they are busy building 
a very nice new campus. 
  
Regards 
  
Dr. S. Sohail H. Naqvi 
Executive Director 
Higher Education Commission 
Islamabad, H9 
Pakistan 
Tel: +92 51 444 8369 
Fax: +92 51 925 7505 
www.hec.gov.pk  
  
From: Liesha Northover [mailto:l.northover@auqa.edu.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 5:27 AM 
To: Sohail Naqvi 
Subject: Fatima Jinnah Women University 
  
Dear Sohail 
I don’t think I’ve emailed you about the latest application for membership. Please indicate the good standing 
of the Fatima Jinnah Women University with HEC. 
Thank you. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Liesha Northover 
APQN Administrator 
Asia-Pacific Quality Network (APQN) 
  

 
  
Australian Universities Quality Agency (AUQA) 
Level 10, 123 Lonsdale Street 
Melbourne Victoria 3000 
AUSTRALIA 
  
Ph: +61 3 9664 1039 
Fax: +61 3 9639 7377 
Web: www.apqn.org 
  


